
Board of Adjustment 

Canterbury, NH 

Notice of Hearing 

 

Case No 2024-3 Variance 

 

You are hereby notified that a hearing will be held 

 

26 June 2024 

 

at 7 PM in the Meeting House in the Town Center regarding a request by Beth and Ronald McClure. 

 

The application involves Tax Map 247, Lot 8 located at 303 Southwest Road.  It is located in the 
Residential Zone.  The proposed use states “Request to build a detached ADU on a nonconforming 
lot.  After meeting with the Planning Board, it met all the requirements except for 18.3 – 3A and 
could be approved with a variance”.  The application references Articles 18.3, 4.1. 

 

You are invited to appear in person or by agent or counsel and state the reasons why the request 
should or should not be granted. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Lisa Carlson, Clerk 

Board of Adjustment 

 


